
PARISH UPDATES ON THE COMPLETED AND 
ONGOING WORK AT ST. FELIX 

 
 

Stations of the Cross Restoration 

 

 
 

Twelve of the fourteen Stations of the Cross have been restored by parishioners 

Jean Matheny and Jay Anderson. That effort involved taking the original painting 

back to its plaster foundation, restoring and painting. Jay has repaired the hand 

carved frames. 
Thank you, Jean and Jay for sharing your talents with St Felix. -Fr. Tom 

 

           
Music Ministry 

Music Ministry is a vital part of our liturgical celebrations. More voices are always 

welcome. The sound systems for St Felix have been upgraded to balance the vocal 

presentation with the organ and other accompanying instruments. Thanks to all our 

choir members and musicians. Join your voices with them to praise and worship. 
  
 

 



Air Conditioning 

Air Conditioning during the warm and humid summer months requires ongoing 

adjustments and balancing following repairs to external façade. Thanks to Willard 

and Hartert Plumbing and Heating for balancing the air volume in the church, prior 

to refurbishing the entrance doors of the church. 

 

 

Outdoor Lighting for St Felix Entrances 
 

 

As parishioners approach St Felix Church, many have commented on how 

attractive it looks with the brick work and painting now nearly completed. The 

elevation of the sidewalk has eliminated one step to enter the church. Hall Electric 

worked on the church’s three streetlights with new paint and bulbs, to better light 

entrances as the days shorten. Thank you, Bruce. 
 


